
 
 

 

Ref: SEC/SE/64/2024-25                                                                               Date: 29th  October 2024   
The Manager- Listing  
The National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, Bandra – Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (EAST), Mumbai – 400051 
 
NSE SYMBOL: SENCO 

The Manager – Listing 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
 
BSE SCRIP CODE: 543936 

 

Dear Sir(s)/Madam(s), 
 

Sub: Market Rumour Clarification  
  

This is with reference to certain news/messages circulating in the social media and other 
places regarding a possible raid at Company’s/ its Promoter’s premises.  
 

With respect to the above, we would like to clarify that the said news/messages are rumours 
and speculative in nature and we would like to categorically state that the information 
mentioned is inaccurate as no such event has taken place. 
 

 

Any material information requiring disclosures under the applicable regulatory requirements 
will be promptly disseminated by the Company to the stock exchanges. 
 

This is for your information and records. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For SENCO GOLD LIMITED 
 
 
Mukund Chandak 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No. A20051 
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